Subject: Grading to Open Monday, August 1!

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025

Dear Faculty,

Our records indicate that you are the primary instructor for a Summer 2025 course in the Whiting School of Engineering or Krieger School of Arts & Sciences that is ending on 8/1/2025. We wanted to inform you that **grading will open this Friday, August 1, 2025** for these courses!

Online Grading in SIS will close Sunday 8/3/2025 at 11:59PM. At this time, all saved grades will be posted to records, even if they are not posted to registrars.

In the interim, you may want to review the following:

- 1. Summary of Grading related policies and procedures can be found here: <u>Letter from the Homewood Registrar on Grading</u>
- 2. University IT Grading Resources
- 3. Incompletes can no longer be added at grading and need to be requested by the students in SIS, that form closes Friday as well!

Please feel free to contact us if there are any questions!

Office of the Registrar Homewood Schools (KSAS & WSE)